
Bridge Street Road Closure 

Beginning on Monday 7/8 through Monday 8/12 Bridge Street will be closed at Route 
163 and then Maple Avenue will be closed to Sharp Hill Road.  Rand-Whitney traffic will 
be diverted to Maple Avenue from Route 163.  Traffic Control will be posted at Bridge 
Street and Route 163/Maple Avenue and Bridge Street/Maple Avenue and Five Points 
Road/Maple Avenue and Sharp Hill Road/Route 163 and Maple Avenue. 

All attempts will be made to accommodate local traffic as practical when it can be done 
safely. 

All work will be done between 7am and 5pm and roads will be open each night and weekends. 


